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The Illyés Gyula Practical School of the UP in Szekszárd is being developed with half a billion HUF funding
In September 2022, led by the University of Pécs, in consortium with Semmelweis University, an application was submitted for the EFOP-4.2.3-22 project "Infrastructural Development of Training Schools".The consortium received one billion HUF non-repayable grant, equally shared, from the European Regional Development Fund, from European Union funds.

The University of Pécs - in line with the traditions of its predecessors - is committed to providing quality teacher education and teacher training. It has a broad portfolio of teacher education, including undergraduate teacher education, teacher education in the lower secondary level, as well as teacher education in the general, professional and art fields, and teacher education in the field of curative education. This also requires the creation of the tools and conditions necessary to ensure the quality of work at the training school level, in line with 21st century technical and material requirements.
Within the framework of the EFOP-4.2.3-22-2022-00010 project "Development of the Illyés Gyula Practical School of the UP and the Pető András Practical School of Semmelweis University", the focus is on the development of the primary school part of the Illyés Gyula Practical School of the UP, which is essential for teacher training at the University of Pécs and is located in Szekszárd.
